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FISCAL NOTE 

House Bill 399
Committee: State Government Sponsor: Representative Chris Sells

Analyst: Riley Aaron Date: 05/17/2023

House Bill 399 as reported by the Committee on State Government would create the

eleven-member Alabama Ad Valorem Advisory Committee, which could increase the

administrative duties of the Department of Revenue to review recommendations regarding

assessment and collection of ad valorem taxes, pursuant to this bill. 


